
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
NFRS Decision Record Number: 59 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 

Decision taken 
The PFCC has taken the decision to approve the awarding of a contract to CDW Ltd for the supply of 
digital radios for the total contract value of £126,746.04.  The solution shall be supplied by Motorola 
and comes with a Motorola Mototrbo 5yr Enhanced Warranty. Fire and Rescue services across the UK 
are upgrading to new digital technology to improve communications on the incident ground. Digital 
radios will provide NFRS with an enhanced communication capability able to link with neighbouring  
services allowing the successful sharing of information. Due to the non-compatibility with other FRS's 
and current radios at end of life with no support for parts this replacement programme is critical. The 
service have trialled a number of radios and the Motorola radios were deemed to be the most suitable 
and appropriate to meet the needs of the service. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
  
 
 
 
Stephen Mold 
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
18/06/2021 
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